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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
 3 APR
1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS

 9 APR
9:30 AM
SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

LADS

10 APR
2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

14 APR  11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS

16 APR  10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

17 APR       12:00-5:00 PM
SPAGHETTI DINNER – HUBER HALL


LADS

17 APR
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

19 APR
 7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL – SHOTT HALL


LADS

23 APR    9:00 AM-12:00 PM
DOROTHY DAY PRESENTATION – CCCoP


LADS
23 APR   10:30 AM-12:00 PM
CENTERING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

29 APR
5:30-7:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR   10:00 AM-3:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR-1 MAY
SVDP SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE – AFTER ALL MASSES    CORPUS/LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             3 April/abril                                         10 April/abril
   1st):  Acts (Hechos) 5:12-16                  
                    1st): Acts (Hechos) 5:27-32, 40b-41                                                                              

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 117) 118: 2-4. 13-15, 22-24          RP):  Psalm (Salmo 29) 30:2, 4, 5-6, 11-12, 13  
   2nd): Revelation (Apocalipsis) 1:9-11, 12-13, 17-19    2nd):  Revelation (Apocalipsis) 5:11-14
Gospel): John (Juan) 20:19-31                                    Gospel): John (Juan) 21:1-19
ST. VINCENT de PAUL NEWS/ NOTICIAS
Meeting: The April meeting for SVdP is Saturday, April 9th, 9:30 a.m., in Shott Hall at St. Ladislas.
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Clothing Drive: The St. Vincent DePaul Spring Clothing Drive will take place on the weekend of April 30th-May 1st.  Donations of items will be accepted after all the Masses at both parishes that weekend. While all clothing donations are welcome, we especially need spring and summer items at this time.
Ropa Drive: St. Vicente De Paul Ropa de verano ambulatoria se llevará a cabo el fin de semana del 30 abril - 1 mayo. Las donaciones de los artículos serán aceptados después de todas las misas en ambas parroquias en ese fin de semana. Si bien todas las donaciones de ropa son bienvenidos, necesitamos especialmente artículos de primavera y verano en este momento.
	                            

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate tuna for the month of April
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done atún para el mes de abril

	                             Statistics for the month of February 2016
                         Households served – 122   Clients served – 464  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015
  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)




STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection March 19/20, 2016

CC   49 envelopes  $2,471.00                             SL   47 envelopes    $2,399.00

Offertory Collection March 26/27, 2016

CC   47 envelopes   $2,131.00                            SL  34 envelopes    $2,006.00

WELCOME AND CONGRATULATIONS/RECEPCIÓN Y FELICITACIONES 
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The following adults and children received sacraments at our Easter Vigil Mass on Holy Saturday night.  
Adults in RCIA, who received First Holy Communion and Confirmation:
Norma Feliz Guzman Allen, Tomas De Jesus Valencia, Fernando Diego Molina, Miguel Angel Dimas Perez, Maricela del Carmen Gonzalez Hernandez,
and Brenda Marlen Mercado 
Children in CGS who received Baptism, First Holy Communion, and Confirmation:
Brandon Bautista Monroy, Edward Hernandez Perez, Arthur Israel Lopez, 


  

Marlyn Estefani Sanchez Madrigal, Victor Manuel Sanchez Madrigal, and Itzel Tobon

Children in the CGS Confirmation Class who received First Holy Communion:
Javier Carreon Ruiz, Liliani Carreon Ruiz, Crystal Lopez, and Luciano Lopez
            THE FAMOUS ST. LADISLAS SPAGHETTI DINNER IS COMING

[image: image7.wmf]Sunday, April 17th, 12:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. in Huber Hall.    
Cost:  Adults $8.00, Child/Senior $5.00. Carryout Available.  

Dinner: Spaghetti, Meatballs, Salad, Bread, Dessert and Beverage

Plus, there will be a Raffle and Spring Gift Mart. 
Please volunteer to help:

Sunday, April 10, roll meatballs, beginning at 9:00 a.m.
Friday, April 15, make sauce, cook noodles, set up Huber Hall, beginning at 9:00 a.m.

Saturday, April 16, cook sauce, beginning at 9:00 a.m.

Volunteer forms will be in the pews this weekend.  Completed forms may be placed in the Offertory Collection basket.  Any questions, please call Mary Krecsmar, 614-491-6275.
                    LA FAMOSA CENA DE ESPAGUETI VIENE EN ST LADISLAO
Domingo, 17 de abril, 12:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. en Huber Hall.
Adultos $ 8.00 Niños/Senior $ 5.00.  Carryout Disponible 
La cena: espaguetis, albóndigas, ensalada, pan, postre y bebida
Habrá un sorteo de regalos y primavera Mart.
Por favor, ser voluntario para ayudar:
Domingo, 10 de abril,  de albóndigas rollo, comenzando a las 9:00 a.m.
Viernes, 15 de abril,  de hacer la salsa, cocinar los fideos, la configuración Huber Hall, comenzando a las 9:00 a.m.
Sábado, 16 de abril, de cocinar la salsa, comenzando a las 9:00 a.m.
Formas voluntarios estarán en el bancas de este fin de semana. Los formularios completados se pueden colocar en la cesta colecta. Cualquier pregunta, por favor llame a María Krecsmar, 614-491-6275.
[image: image8.emf]                VOLUNTEERS NEEDED/VOLUNTARIOS NECESITADOS
Deacon Jerry is looking for volunteers to assist him in his ministry at Regency Manor Nursing Home.  Regency Manor is located off of Alum Creek Drive just north of Frebis Avenue.  He is there every Tuesday morning from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. to offer a Communion Prayer Service. He is in need of volunteers to bring the residents, some in wheelchairs, to and from the prayer service.  If you are interested in helping out or have questions, please call Deacon Jerry Butts, 614-432-5040. Thank you.
Diácono Jerry está buscando voluntarios para que le ayuden en su ministerio en el Regency Manor Nursing Home todos los martes por la mañana 9:00-11 a.m. Él está en la necesidad de voluntarios para llevar a los residentes, algunos en sillas de ruedas, hacia y desde el servicio de oración . Si está interesado en ayudar o tiene alguna pregunta, por favor llame al Diácono Jerry Butts, 614-432-5040. Gracias.
REST IN PEACE
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Please remember in your prayers Bonnie Hart, former member of SL; Kevin Cameron, former member of CC; José Antonio Huitron, brother of SL parishioners Mario Guiltron and his sister, who died and were buried this past week.
"May the Perpetual Light shine upon them”
Por favor, recuerde en sus oraciones Bonnie Hart, Kevin Cameron y José Antonio Huitron, que murió y fue sepultado la semana pasada.  
"Que la luz perpetua brille sobre éllos."
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PLEASE PRAY …for all the members of both parishes who are in the hospital especially Madeline Patton of Saint Ladislas parish.  In your prayers please also remember those members of our parishes who are confined to their homes or in nursing homes at this time. 

POR FAVOR RECEN... Por todos los miembros de ambas parroquias que están en el hospital especialmente Madeline Patton. En sus rezos, por favor también recuerden a aquellos miembros de nuestras parroquias que están postrados a sus casas o en hogares de ancianos en este tiempo.
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE

[image: image11.wmf]The Women to Women Listening Circle is held on the second Thursday of each month at the CCCoP.  The next session will be April 14th.  We will begin at 11:30 a.m. with a simple lunch.  The Listening Circle will follow from noon until 1:30 p.m. All women of any age or life circumstances are invited to this free event.  Women to Women is a safe, non-judgmental, confidential place.  No pre-registration is necessary.  We don’t have child care available, so please make other arrangements for your little ones.  For information, call CCCoP at 614-512-3731 or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com
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DOROTHY DAY: SERVANT OF GOD

Corpus Christi Center of Peace is hosting a presentation by Dr. Kathleen Riley, Ph.D., O.P.A. Saturday, April 23rd, from 9:00 a.m. until noon with a simple lunch following.  The cost is $10.00 per person.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org, or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com 

or call 614-512-3731. Come join us as we learn about the founder of the Catholic Worker movement, Dorothy Day, who was honored by Notre Dame for "comforting the afflicted and afflicting the comfortable.”  Pope Francis held her up during his recent visit to the U.S. Congress – along with fellow convert Thomas Merton and Abraham Lincoln and Martin Luther King Jr. – as an exemplary American.  She was described by a prominent American historian as "the most significant, interesting and influential person in the history of American Catholicism".
HAVE WE LOST OUR MINDS (LITERALLY): ECOLOGY IN AN AGE OF TECHNOLOGY

On Friday, April 29th from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Center of Peace there will be a live streaming from the Gerald May Seminar, Shalem Institute in Washington, DC featuring Ilia Delio, OSF. Our suggested donation is $5.00 per person.  This event is limited to 30 participants.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org, phone 614-512-3731, or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com. Our world today calls for a new type of consciousness, a consciousness of presence, engagement and participation. Christianity has fostered an other-worldly consciousness, and modern culture has supported a mindless world of matter. Computer technology builds on both, contributing to a new type of dualism that belies a consciousness of presence and participation. In this evening lecture, we will discuss how we have lost our minds and how we may recover them for the sake of the earth.  Join us as we watch and listen to this dynamic and prophetic voice!
         KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 5429 PANCAKE BREAKFAST
The Knights of Columbus Council 5429 is serving an all-you-can-eat pancake and sausage breakfast in St. Mary’s gym on Sunday, April 17th following the 9:00 am Mass.   The cost is $6.00 for adults, $4.00 for children, or $20.00 for families of 4 or more.  Please come!

ST. PATRICK’S SERIES OF TALKS

We all wonder about right and wrong. But the truly Catholic way of thinking about right and wrong is often misunderstood, even by Catholics! Join Fr. Peter Totleben, O.P. for a series of talks about how to be happy, and how we should think about the good life. The talks will be from 7:00-8:30 pm in Aquinas Hall at St. Patrick Church, 280 N. Grant Ave.

Thursday April 7: The Human Person

Thursday April 14: Happiness

Thursday April 21: Human Action

Thursday May 5: Habits and Virtues

Thursday May 12: Vice and Sin

Thursday May 19: The Law

Thursday June 2: Grace and the Spiritual Life

TRIP TO THE SHRINE OF THE MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT
The Sons of Italy is sponsoring a trip to "The Shrine of The Most Blessed Sacrament". We will be leaving Friday, April 8th and returning Sunday, April 10th. There will be an overnight stay with dinner and show in Nashville, Tennessee.  The cost is $279.00 per person which includes an overnight stay in Hanceville, Alabama.  Interested? Call Gus Gastaldo at 614-475-1388
OFFICE FOR DIVINE WORSHIP FIRST WORKSHOP IN LECTURE SERIES

The Office for Divine Worship is presenting the first workshop in their lecture series on Saturday, April 9th, 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. at St. Peter Church in Columbus. It is entitled “What is Mystagogy?”  Fr. Mark Summers, pastor of St. Peter’s, will lead participants to a deeper understanding of the fourth stage of the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults.  All Catholics are invited to participate in and accompany the newly received Catholics as they discover what it means to fully participate in the sacramental mysteries of the Church.  This workshop is open to all.  Cost is $5.00 and includes refreshments.  Please register via eventbrite.com or email litmailbox@colsdioc.org or contact the Office for Divine Worship at 614 221-4640.
YEAR OF MERCY EASTER PILGRIMAGES!
Join Fr. Joshua Wagner as he takes you on a special "Year of Mercy" Pilgrimage this Easter Season!  There are two Pilgrimages to choose from- The Seven Churches of the Amish Country (complete with hot cooked meal) and the Cathedrals of the Ohio River, Covington and Cincinnati!  Join Fr. Wagner as he gives you the pilgrimage of your life... in your own back yard!  Tours run through April and tickets are going fast!  Go to www.sevenchurchtour.com for dates, departures, and tickets!
CATHOLIC CONVERSATIONS
Invites you to join the discussion on Sunday, April 10th from 6:00-8:00 p.m. at Sports on Tap in Hilliard located at 4030 Main St., 2nd floor. The presenter is Elizabeth Ficocelli speaking on Spiritual Warfare in the Age of Mary.  Elizabeth hosts her own program, “Answering The Call” on St. Gabriel Catholic Radio AM 820.  In addition to her speaking and media work, Elizabeth is a best-selling, award-winning author of fifteen books for adults and young people as well as numerous Catholic magazines articles. The event is free to attend, you just pay for any food or drink you order. Register on-line at Event Brite and search Catholic Conversations. Questions? Contact: Julie Naporano at julienaporano1@gmail.com.
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